From: Diane Marshbank [mailto:marshban@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 8:40 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Library Journal Design Institute

Hi Steve,  

I am confirming that I traveled to Columbia, South Carolina for the Library Journal Design Institute May 1st through May 3rd.  My airfare, ground transport and lodging were paid for by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.  

Thanks, Diane   
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